MEETING OF PUBLIC SAFETY ADVISORY COMMITTEE
September 2, 2014

ROLL CALL: The meeting of the Public Safety Advisory Committee was called to order
at 7:05p.m. Present were Dr. Laura Kressler, Cynthia Comproni, Stan Zirkin, Mary
Thomas, Matt Inzeo and William James. City Liaisons Captain Kemp, Mary Johnson
and Assistant City Manager David Moran were also present.

MINUTES: The minutes were approved for the July 1, 2014 meeting. There are no
minutes for the August 12, 2014 meeting due to a lack of quorum.

OLD BUSINESS: “Are You Ready” event will be on September 28, 2014 at the
Roosevelt Center all PSAC members are encouraged to attend. Dr. Kressler will order
new PSAC Shirts for members and giveaways for the “Are You Ready” event. Dr.
Kressler distributed the final copy of PSAC’s brochure.

NEW BUSINESS: Referral — Emergency Operations Plan — Assistant City Manager,
David Moran went over the Emergency Preparedness and Operations Plan which was
distributed to all members. PSAC members suggested changes to the plan and asked to
see the remainder of the plan that is not publicized. Mr. Moran stated he will strategize
how to get the remainder of the plan to PSAC. PSAC will continue to review the
Emergency Operations Plan.

Mr. Moran reviewed and demonstrated the new Greenbelt Alert System and distributed
Greenbelt Alert informational cards. Dr. Kressler suggested that a detailed article about
the new alert system be placed in the News Review. Mrs. Comproni suggested
educational sessions be conducted for the public. Mr. Moran agreed that we need to
continue to publicize the alert system.

NEXT MEETING: The next PSAC meeting will be held on October 7, 2014.

ADJOURNMENT: There being no further business the meeting adjourned at 9:00 p.m.



